DRINKING WATER Fax:5618049738 Jul 11 2005 14:45 P.02

Pagelol I
Hambor, JM
From: Hambor, J M
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2005 1:32 PM
To: ‘Stacey Marshall'
Ce: Wendel, Chester H i
Subject: School Board 1.elter of 6/24/05 Requesting Extension to Consent Order DW-56-05 (Jupiter
Farms Elementary School)
Importance: High
Dear Ms. Marshall:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Mr. Mets letter of 6/24/05 requesting an extension to the penalty due date for the
reforenced system. The new date shall be August 31, 2005

Thank you for your confinued cooperation in this rmatter.

Mickael Hambor

Engineer Supervisor Il

Operations Section

Division of Environmental Health & Engineering
Palm Beach County Health Depariment

561/355-3070x 1176
273-3070x 1176 SC

7/11/2005



